Lancaster PTO Minutes
June 12, 2007

Call to Order: 6:52 p.m.

Welcome and Introductions: Vicki Bearce, Bonnie Cook, Lynne Cormier,
Pam Harris, Jason Joyce, Gina MacNeil, Tom Moore, Lori Newton, Valorie
Parent, Raksha Patel, Paula Rhoades, Scott Rossley.

Program Updates and New Events:

Treasurer’s Report-Lynne Cormier:
Available Balance: $14,525.85

Brewer’s Tasting-Paula Rhoades:
The event raised $786. The attendance was about 40.

Presentations:

Thank you notes for Staff appreciation week, microphones, Boston Science
Museum trip were distributed.

Mr. Joyce thanked the PTO for the Sturbridge Village trip. Distributed
various thank you notes written by students.

Pam Harris thanked the PTO for the Discovery Museum trip. Displayed trip
photos on the computer.

Mr. Rossley thanked PTO for the Canobie Lake trip.

PTO received $100 from the Ladies’ Night from the auction.
Legacy offered to print the absence/excuse notes for free.

Requests/Discussions/New Business:
Mr. Moore requested no more than $600 for the atlases for 5™ graders
moving up to 6™ grade. Approved.

Pam Harris and Vicki Bearce will be the teacher co-presidents.

Next Meeting Date:
September 2007

Adjourn: Meeting adjourned at 7:42



